
BID ADVERTISEMENT 
 
The CITY OF OXFORD is seeking bids from qualified Contractors for the replacement of an existing pipe 
culvert on Anderson Road.  The bid documents and construction drawings are available to view or order 
at www.oxfordmsbids.com.  Bid documents are non-refundable and must be purchased through the 
website.  The Bids may be submitted via US Mail, Federal Express (Fedex), United Parcel Service (UPS), 
electronic submission or hand delivered.  All bids must be received by Wednesday, May 13, 2020 at 2:00 
pm. 
 
Submit sealed, hard copies via mail, Fedex or UPS or hand delivery to: 
 

City of Oxford  
Attn:  Mrs. Ashley Atkinson, City Clerk  

107 Courthouse Square 
Oxford, MS 38655 

 
Electronic submission may be uploaded to: 
 

www.oxfordmsbids.com 
 
For technical questions regarding the downloading or submission of the project documents, please 
contact Plan House Printing at 662-407-0193.     
 
For questions regarding the project scope, please contact Reanna Mayoral, PE or John Crawley at (662) 
236-2306 or by email at reanna@oxfordms.net  or john@oxfordms.net 
 
The project will be awarded based on the best-qualified bid and is subject to the approval by the Mayor 
and Board of Alderman.  The Board of Alderman reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive 
any and all informalities. 
 
 
Advertise Dates: 
Tuesday, April 15, 2020 
Tuesday, April 22, 2020 
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